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Seneca served as a sponsor for Canada’s Ambassador to the United Nations the Honourable

Bob Rae’s address to the Empire Club of Canada on Thursday, June 9.

Speaking from New York, Ambassador Rae’s remarks covered a range of topics, including

climate change, the War in Ukraine, the COVID-19 pandemic, the role of the United Nations

and Canada’s responsibilities on the global stage.

Ambassador Rae’s presentation will be posted on the Empire Club website.
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